
State of New Mexico

Music Commission

Conflict of Interest : Ad Hoc Event/Gig Disclosure
The Governmental Conduct Act (GCA) states public officers (i.e., Music Commissioners) remain 
qualified to engage in an official act provided the financial benefit to the officer is proportionately 
less than the benefit to the public. 

The Attorney General’s Office has advised creation of a disclosure form which will alert the 
Commission of potential conflicts with special events and gigs arising on an ad hoc basis. All 
Commissioners shall complete and sign the form below in the event a possible/perceived conflict 
of interest should arise. The Executive Committee will review the below information and 
determine if there is a conflict of interest. The completed form will be kept on file in the Music 
Commission office and with the Commission’s Assistant Attorney General. Provide all 
information requested below and email to Thomas.Goodrich@state.nm.us.

Commissioner Name: 

Event Date(s): 

Event Time(s): 

Event Location(s): 

Size of potential audience: 

Potential/actual total event revenues: 

How well marketed is the event? 

Is it marketed on social media only? 

Is it marketed through newspaper articles/advertisements? 

Will there be posters placed at other, similar venues? 

Event participant(s) (who will be on stage?):  

Event host(s): 

Direct financial benefit to Commissioner: 

Commissioner Signature: 

Date:  


